
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Marl Carlson & Robert Hill (1st service) 
Alan & Karen Kratz (2nd service) 

Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st service) 
Arlin Benner & David Thompson (2nd) 

Nursery Amy Haman & Barb Hess (1st  shift) 
Eleanor Wallace & Bev Ehst (2nd ser) 

Miranda Quintana & Nichele York (1st)  
Tara Gilmore & Jan Bannon (2nd service) 

Ushers Russ & Barb Hess (1st service) 
Kevin Bannon & Ed Griffin (2nd service) 

Russ & Barb Hess (1st service) 
Kevin Bannon & Ed Griffin (2nd service) 
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This Week at Finland 
 

 

Today - Installation Service for Pastor Kris Wint in both services. 
Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group in the gym 
Monday, 7-8:30pm - Prayer Shawl Ministry at Rose Longacre's 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Lisa's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Jim Dougherty's small group at Paul Cassel's  
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6, 7 and 8 
Wednesday, 7:15-9:00pm - Youth Bible study for grades 9 through 12 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
Thursday, 7:00pm - Elders' Meeting 
Friday-Sunday - Jr. High Retreat at Black Rock. Meet at church 4:30pm on Friday. 
Friday, 7:30pm - Tim Moyer's small group at the church  

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Pastor: Kris Wint 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, 

Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484  
Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 

Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190, Arlin Benner 267-640-2728, Shirley Kiefer 610-369-7116  
 

The family that prays together stays together 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 727, blue Bible 1597, blue/green Bible 2003)                   Luke 4:31-44  

Sermon - "Continuing"                                                 Pastor John 
Installation Service for Pastor Kris Wint       Noel Santiago 
   There will not be open mic sharing today because of installation. Please write prayer concerns  
    on bulletin tear off and drop in the box on the small table in the back of the sanctuary.  

             Chad Landis - Elder in Charge 
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
 

All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 
 

* * * * * 
New offering envelopes for 2015 were in most church mailboxes last Sunday. 
Please discard any leftover 2014 envelopes you may have and do not use them. 
You have been assigned a new number for 2015. If you did not receive a set of 
envelopes but would like one, see Arlin Benner. The numbered envelope system 
allows you to receive a year-end statement for income tax purposes.  

 

Prayer Requests 
 

Mennonite Mission Network – Mary Raber, serving with MMN, is currently in the 
U.S. for a few months. She requests prayer for Ukraine and the upheaval that 
touches all levels of society. Pray for wisdom & restraint for government authorities, 
and pray that churches will model Jesus' way as an alternative to violence.  

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatrack 
Adult class studying "The Life of Joseph" (Genesis) - Classroom 2 behind coatrack 
Adult class on "Prayer" led by Alan Kratz - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway 
Men's Class - "Acts of Worship" (from Psalms & Daniel) - Room G-3 in gym  
Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 
 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 134 

Second service – 77 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 

May God bless each of you for your thoughts and prayers, meals, etc. for Mom as 
she battled a brain aneurysm. Please continue to pray for the family as we begin to 
journey through what life looks like and how it works without Mom. Thank You. 

The Souder Family 
 

January 11 - There will be a Witness Team meeting immediately following the 2nd 
service. The purpose of this meeting is to decide what organizations we want to 
support as a church for our monthly mission projects in 2015. If you are interested 
in being part of this team, please talk to Karen Kratz. A light lunch will be provided. 
 

January 18, 6:00pm - We will have our annual congregational business meeting. 
You are encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 

January 21, 7:30pm - Book Club members read "12 Years a Slave" by Solomon 
Northrop. 
 

January 24 - The invitation is open to anyone of any age to go along on the bus 
trip to see the full-size reproduction of the Biblical Tabernacle in Lancaster. Please 
sign up on the bulletin board outside the gym. Meet at the church at 12:15pm. The 
bus will leave at 12:30 and will stop at Yoder's on the way home for dinner.  
 

January 24-31 a team from Finland will again be going to Alabama to participate in 
"Renew Hope" crusade under the auspices of "We Care Prison Ministry".  Pastor 
John is planning to also go along as a speaker. Pray for this ministry. 
 

January 31, 6:00pm - Sunday School Meditations invites you to an upcoming 
Dinner Meeting at Yoder's Restaurant in New Holland, PA. Keith Weaver will speak 
and music will be provided by "Messiah's Messengers". Come prepared to receive 
a blessing and enjoy a delicious meal. See poster on bulletin board for details on 
making your reservations. 
 

February 6 & 7 - "Refresh 2015" will be held at Penn View Christian School with 
Basil Marin as the speaker. Friday is a Youth Night with games at 6:30pm followed 
by worship at 7:00pm. The schedule for Saturday evening is as follows with child 
care provided: 4:00pm-Worship; 5:00pm-Breakout Sessions; 6:00pm-
Refreshments; 7:00pm-Final Worship. All are invited to experience a fresh wind of 
God's Spirit. A few cards are available under the mailboxes. 
 

Collin Frederick lost his hardcover Adventure Bible at church a few weeks ago. 
His name is inside it. If anyone has seen it or picked it up by mistake, please talk to 
John or Sherry Frederick. He misses it and would like to find it again. 
 

New ministry opportunity: "Finland Cabbies" is a call for anyone who is able to 
and interested in providing transportation to members of our Finland faith family. 
Looking for volunteers to drive and someone to coordinate. Please talk to Pastor 
Kris if you are interested.  
 
 


